PEACOCK TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSON 1/11/24

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 P.M., followed by The Pledge of
allegiance.

Present: LeAnne Parker, Linda Cnossen, Katié Westra and Marsha
Bouwkamp. Stacy Moore, Secretary was absent.

Katie Westra moved approval of the Agenda, seconed by Leanne Parker.
Approval of the Minutes was tabled until the next Meeting.

The following Officers were elected for 2024. Chair, LeAnne Parker, Vice
Chair, Linda Knossen and Secretary Stacy Moore.

Chair Leanne then stated Old Business was to discuss the Master Plan and
how to we get input from our citizens.

Shirley Blackler said it is on our Web page and people have a place to
comment. It was reviewed in 2020 and there are 7 Objectives listed in the
front of our new Zoning Ordinance.

There was discussion with the audience and it was said maybe a poster with
the Objectives should be made. Also advertise that the Objectives would be
discussed at our next Meeting.

Supervisor Kevin Walker stated that there are paragraphs in our Zoning
Ordinance that need clarification and would like the Planning Commission to
look at them.

There being no further discussion, Marsha moved we adjourn at 7:08 P.M.,
seconded by Katie.

Respectfully submitted,

Marsha E. Bouwkamp, Acting Secretary



